
 

 

Dockside Canoe Tours of Hikianalia – Monterey Harbor 

Sat & Sun, Sept 29 & 30, 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. at Fisherman’s Monterey Wharf 

 
Come down and visit us on Hikianalia while we’re in Monterey. On 
September 29 and 30, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m., Hikianalia crewmembers 
will be hosting dockside open-house canoe tours conducted by the 
voyagers at Fisherman’s Monterey Wharf. This is a free 
family-friendly event. 
 
Our crew presentations are open to the public and great for people 
of all ages interested in voyaging, traditional wayfinding, Hawaiian 
culture and engaging dialog about how we can all mālama honua, 
care for our Island Earth. This is a free family-friendly event. 

 
Traditional voyaging canoe Hikianalia has sailed more than 2,800 
miles across the Pacific to the State of California carrying a message 
of Mālama Honua – caring for our Island Earth. We are excited to 
meet you as we continue sailing down the California coast–keep up 
with us at ​www.hokulea.com 
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